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Monday January 23, 2022 at 6 pm
Join us: AMHS Library

Please join us on Monday January 23 at 6pm in the Avon Middle High School Library for our SEPAC Meeting. 
6:00pm-6:45 pm: DESE Tiered Focused Monitoring Parent Orientation
*The Special Education Parent Advisory Council (SEPAC), in collaboration with the Department of Elementary and Secondary Education (DESE) will be hosting a parent orientation to learn about the upcoming Special Education and Civil Rights review in our district. 
*You may contact Jennifer Meek at jmeek@apps.avon.k12.ma.us with questions about the parent orientation or the review.
*The DESE facilitators will be available virtually after the orientation to answer any questions. If you would like access this part of the meeting via Zoom, please use this link. 
6:45 pm-7:45 pm: SEPAC Coffee Hour
* The purpose of this coffee hour is to connect with other Avon Public Schools parents/caregivers in an informal atmosphere, get to know one another, and discuss how we can support each other. Avon Public School faculty will not be present for this part of the meeting.
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting! 
If you have any questions, please contact:
Jen Gerofsky, SEPAC Chair, jgerofsky81@gmail.com, (781) 883-9387
Jennifer Meek, Director of Pupil Services, jmeek@apps.avon.k12.ma.us, 508-588-0230

